
JANUARY, 16, 2024 – IMPORTANT NEWS BULLETIN 
 

  WILDCAT T-SHIRTS  

Yesterday we received our order of Wildcat Ts, and they have been distributed today. 

We are VERY excited! Woohoo!!       
 

STARTING TOMORROW, WILDCAT T-SHIRTS CAN BE WORN ON ANY/ALL WEDNESDAYS. 
 

At this time, we do not have a second order date planned; however, when we have 

enough interest, we will place another order. 
 

>> To express your interest in getting in on a 2nd Wildcat T-shirt order, please take a few 

minutes to fill out this form: https://forms.office.com/r/3E6ukb49Fn << 

 

♥ PAC MEETING TONIGHT       7pm – In Person & Online (Zoom) 

We would love to have you join us. If you do not want to brave the cold weather, just 

click the link below and join us online (from the warmth & comfort of your home). 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82727101748?pwd=ZUZuNzl6VDhXckFDWXI2MUk3SHJQZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 827 2710 1748 Passcode: 078427 

 COLD WEATHER, SLEDDING, SCHOOL CLOSURES 
As the cold weather persists, I wanted to send home a few important reminders: 
 

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER SLEDDING @ SCHOOL SCHOOL CLOSURE INFO 
Please dress your child in warm & protective 

clothing, including: 

✓ Insulated (& water resistant) winter jacket 

✓ Insulated (& water resistant) snow pants 

✓ Insulated (& water resistant) gloves/mittens 

✓ Toque 

✓ Scarf 

 

If we get enough snow, the 

hill will be open for sledding. 

 

Children that want to sled 

during recesses must: 

1. Wear a helmet from 

home (no borrowing)  

2. Wear snowpants 

3. Bring a sledding device 

from home 

Our District’s Winter Weather 

Procedures are posted here.  

 

Any closures or delays will be 

announced by 6:30am via 

 District/school websites 

 District social media 

(@AbbotsfordSD) 

 School Messenger 

(emails & phone calls) 
 

 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION / LOTTERY 
Next week (Monday, January 22nd – Friday, January 26th) is the Choice Program Lottery 

across Abbotsford District. If you have a child starting kindergarten in September, and 

you have not let us know to save you a spot, please call the office (604-853-1845) ASAP. 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/3E6ukb49Fn
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82727101748?pwd=ZUZuNzl6VDhXckFDWXI2MUk3SHJQZz09
https://www.abbyschools.ca/announcements/winter-weather-procedures-abbotsford-school-district

